From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2024 10:23 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0026

-- Name --
MAX BATTISTONI

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? --
Yes

-- Comments --

As a senior citizen living in Greater Sudbury, and living on a fixed income, my cost of living is
increasing dramatically. Over and above the ridiculous annual property tax increases, an increase in
my energy bill will mean I have less disposable income to buy groceries and other much needed
necessities of life.



